The City Council of Elk Horn, Iowa met in special session on Wednesday, January 20th, 2021 at 5:00 P.M. with the following members present: Mayor Pro-Tem: Fredericksen, Council Members: McCarthy, Potts, Petersen, and Teegerstrom. Also in attendance were Andy Ring, Chelsee Jacobsen, Clint Fichter, Library Board members Nancy Watson, Deb King, Janice Greve, Calla Poldberg and Librarian Alissa LaCanne. Absent; Mayor Jens. 

McCarthy moved, seconded by Potts to approve the agenda. ROLL CALL: Ayes 5. Motion carried.

The Library Board presented the budget requests for FY 2020-2021. 

Clint Fichter, Small City Resources, opened the floor with a discussion regarding TIF and the upcoming budget, street projects, and finances. Fichter presented the council with a preliminary max levy hearing notice. The Max Levy hearing will be held Wednesday, February 17th at 5:00PM at the Library. 

Bid letting for Washington/Salem and Catalpa/Union street will be Friday January 29th before 10:00AM. Bids will be read at the February 1st Meeting. 

The meeting adjourned at 6:07.  



_____________________________				 _____________________________
Tim Fredericksen, Pro-Tem Mayor 				      Chelsee Jacobsen, City Clerk

